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An Anarchy of Families Alfred W. McCoy 2009 Winner of the Philippine National
Book Award, this pioneering volume reveals how the power of the country's
family-based oligarchy both derives from and contributes to a weak Philippine
state. From provincial warlords to modern managers, prominent Filipino leaders
have fused family, politics, and business to compromise public institutions and
amass private wealth—a historic pattern that persists to the present day.
Edited by Alfred W. McCoy, An Anarchy of Families explores the pervasive
influence of the modern dynasties that have led the Philippines during the past
century. Exemplified by the Osmeñas and Lopezes, elite Filipino families have
formed a powerful oligarchy—controlling capital, dominating national politics,
and often owning the media. Beyond Manila, strong men such as Ramon Durano, Ali
Dimaporo, and Justiniano Montano have used “guns, goons, and gold” to
accumulate wealth and power in far-flung islands and provinces. In a new
preface for this revised edition, the editor shows how this pattern of
oligarchic control has continued into the twenty-first century, despite
dramatic socio-economic change that has supplanted the classic “three g's” of
Philippine politics with the contemporary “four c's”—continuity, Chinese,
criminality, and celebrity.
Family Code of the Philippines Ed Vincent S. Albano 2017
Family Ambiguity and Domestic Violence in Asia Maznah Mohamad 2013-06-06 This
book revisits the issue of Domestic Violence (DV) in Asia by exploring the
question of family ambiguity, and interrogating DV's relationship between
concept, law and strategy. Comparative experiences in the Asian context enable
an examination of the effectiveness of family regulations and laws in diverse
national, cultural and religious settings. Key questions relate to the limits
and relevance of the human rights discourse in resolving family conflicts; the
extent to which power and control in intimate relationships can actually be
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regulated by a set of inanimate, homogeneous and uniform policies and
legislations; and how the state relates to the family as an "ambiguous" unit
given state rules of governance that perpetuate unequal gender relations. Many
of the difficulties in understanding DV have sprung from the fact that the
family unit is ambiguous. When the state intervenes (e.g. reproductive health)
the family is treated as a public concern; yet with respect to individual
human/multicultural rights, the family is considered a private domain.
Complications and contradictions arise with regard to different
legislative/religious practices across Asia: for example, the enforcement of
Sharia; technocratic imperatives with regard to demographic goals of marriage
and reproduction; and state interference of gender imbalances and inequality.
The politics and culture around DV is thus a mirror of modern-day Family-State
collusion, which sustains rather than curtails discrimination based on
sexuality and gender. This book views gender inequality for instance in
relation to heteronormativity as the fundamental basis of intimate violence,
rather than violence as a generic and neutral phenomenon, requiring generic
solutions. It offers news theoretical insights to the conceptualisation of the
family, culture and law with respect to DV. And it provides reasoned new
perspectives on the effectiveness/inadequacy of present policies, laws and
enforcement strategies against domestic violence in Asia.
Piglas-diwa
Women and Asian Religions Zayn R. Kassam 2017-06-22 Covering eclectic topics
ranging from South Asian religion to motherhood to world dance to
ethnomusicology, this book focuses on contemporary selected experiences of
women and how their lives interface with religion. • Examines how women draw
upon their faith to address the issues they face in the changing contexts of
globalization, religion and spirituality, and feminism • Reveals the myriad
ways in which women across Asia are mobilizing to become agents of change while
remaining firmly rooted in their religious and cultural traditions • Highlights
how religion can be a powerful force for social change
Women's Human Rights Susan Deller Ross 2011-01-01 According to Susan Deller
Ross, many human rights advocates still do not see women's rights as human
rights. Yet women in many countries suffer from laws, practices, customs, and
cultural and religious norms that consign them to a deeply inferior status.
Advocates might conceive of human rights as involving torture, extrajudicial
killings, or cruel and degrading treatment—all clearly in violation of
international human rights—and think those issues irrelevant to women. Yet is
female genital mutilation, practiced on millions of young girls and even
infants, not a gross violation of human rights? When a family decides to murder
a daughter in the name of "honor," is that not an extrajudicial killing? When a
husband rapes or savagely beats his wife, knowing the legal authorities will
take no action on her behalf, is that not cruel and degrading treatment?
Women's Human Rights is the first human rights casebook to focus specifically
on women's human rights. Rich with interdisciplinary material, the book
advances the study of the deprivation and violence women suffer due to
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discriminatory laws, religions, and customs that deny them their most
fundamental freedoms. It also provides present and future lawyers the legal
tools for change, demonstrating how human rights treaties can be used to obtain
new laws and court decisions that protect women against discrimination with
respect to employment, land ownership, inheritance, subordination in marriage,
domestic violence, female genital mutilation, polygamy, child marriage, and the
denial of reproductive rights. Ross examines international and regional human
rights treaties in depth, including treaty language and the jurisprudence and
general interpretive guidelines developed by human rights bodies. By studying
how international human rights law has been and can be implemented at the
domestic level through local courts and legislatures, readers will understand
how to call upon these newly articulated human rights to help bring about
legislation, court decisions, and executive action that protect women from
human rights violations.
Family Law James Dwyer 2014-12-09 Family Law emphasizes the issues and skills
most relevant to domestic relations practice. The text employs a novel and
dramatic organization with three substantive units that compare the legal
treatment of the parent-child relationship vs. adult intimate relationships at
stages of formation, regulation, and dissolution. In keeping with the modern
reorientation of the field, Family Law reflects the transition "From Partners
to Parents" beginning with the creation of parent-child relationship rather
than marriage. Its geographical breadth delivers more comparative materials
than other texts, using examples from a variety of cultures to provoke "why
don't we do this?" considerations. Each student-friendly chapter and section
begins with a clear summary of current law that orients the reader before
examining legal texts in detail. This structure invites theoretical critique
only after a solid foundation is laid. Statutes are core to the text which
gives proper emphasis to the vital skill of statutory interpretation in todays
practice. Up-to-date material provides more recent cases than any other
textbook. With an empirical emphasis, Family Law draws from the significant
literature in sociology, psychology, anthropology and other fields so that
legal analysis is grounded in real-life application. Focused questions direct
students to the heart of the analysis, often using headings before questions to
alert readers to the type of analysis required, for example: statutory
interpretation, policy, client counseling, and moral theory. Features: Novel
organization three substantive units compares legal treatment of parent-child
relationship vs. adult intimate relationships considers stages of formation,
regulation, and dissolution Reflects modern reorientation of the field in
keeping with transition "From Partners to Parents" starts with creation of
parent-child relationship rather than marriage Geographical breadth much more
comparative material than current texts examples from other cultures lead to
"why don't we do this?" considerations Student-friendly organization each
chapter and section begins with clear summary of current law orients students
before examining legal texts invites theoretical critique after foundation is
laid Statutes at the core proper emphasis on the vital skill of statutory
interpretation Up-to-date more recent cases than any other textbook Empirical
emphasis draws from sociology, psychology, anthropology, and other fields
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grounds legal analysis in real world application Focused questions direct
students to the heart of the analysis use headings to alert students as to the
type of analysis required (e.g., statutory interpretation, policy, client
counseling, moral theory)
East and Southeast Asia 2012 Steven A. Leibo 2012-08-09 Updated annually, East
& Southeast Asia provides just enough historical background on the evolution of
Modern East & Southeast Asia to help readers understand contemporary
developments in this vital region. Broad introductory regional and comparative
chapters are followed by distinct sections on each country in the region and
for some sub-chapters are areas such as Tibet. More specifically, the text
focuses on contemporary political, economic and environmental developments and
has been especially designed to offer a concise introduction to contemporary
developments for students and travelers alike.
Proceedings of the National Congress on the Rights of the Child 1990
Women and Islam: Images and realities Haideh Moghissi 2005 This three-volume
interdisciplinary collection is of use not only in Middle East studies but also
in various other disciplines, including women's studies, political science,
religion, cultural studies, sociology of gender and anthropology.The collection
offers the most influential writings in the field by both renowned scholars as
well as those by the new generation of scholars of Islam and gender and
includes a wide variety of cases from Middle Eastern and Islamic societies. By
including case-based articles, the collection highlights the clear links
between concepts and theories and actual practices.Titles also available in
this series include, Shamanism (March 2004, 3 volumes, 395) and the forthcoming
titles Childhood (2005, 4 volumes, c.495), Gender (2005, 4 volumes, c.495) and
Knowledge (2005, 4 volumes, c.495).
The Status of Women in Law Ng Shui Meng 1977 In this paper, an attempt is made
to examine and compare the legal status of women in the Republic of China,
Malaysia, the Philippines and Thailand, with special focus on laws which
discriminate against women. In view of differences in the cultural background
of these four countries - Confucianism in China, Islam in Malaysia, Catholicism
and the Spanish influence in the in the Philippines and Buddhism in Thailand it is likely that laws in these countries also differ. This paper also tries to
relate the legal status of women in these countries to other apsect of their
status, in particular, the social, economic and political aspects.
Congressional Highlights 1993
Children of Global Migration Rhacel Parreñas 2005-03-25 In the Philippines, a
dramatic increase in labor migration has created a large population of
transnational migrant families. Thousands of children now grow up apart from
one or both parents, as the parents are forced to work outside the country in
order to send their children to school, give them access to quality health
care, or, in some cases, just provide them with enough food. While the issue of
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transnational families has already generated much interest, this book is the
first to offer a close look at the lives of the children in these families.
Drawing on in-depth interviews with the family members left behind, the author
examines two dimensions of the transnational family. First, she looks at the
impact of distance on the intergenerational relationships, specifically from
the children’s perspective. She then analyzes gender norms in these families,
both their reifications and transgressions in transnational households.
Acknowledging that geographical separation unavoidably strains family intimacy,
Parreñas argues that the maintenance of traditional gender ideologies
exacerbates and sometimes even creates the tensions that plague many Filipino
migrant families.
Women-Headed Households S. Chant 1997-01-31 Households headed by women are a
growing presence worldwide. This is the first book to focus on their diversity
and dynamics in developing countries. Set within the context of global trends
and debates on female household headship, and using case-study material based
on interviews with low-income women in Mexico, Costa Rica and the Philippines,
the analysis explores the reasons for the formation and increase in womenheaded households in different parts of the world, and their capacity for
survival in societies where male-headed households are both the norm and ideal.
Supreme Court Reports, Annotated Philippines. Supreme Court 1990
The Family Code of the Philippines Annotated Philippines 2009
Philippine Yearbook Philippines. Bureau of the Census and Statistics 1994
Property, ownership, and its modifications Jose C. Vitug 2006
Islam, Gender, & Social Change Yvonne Yazbeck Haddad 1998 The essays collected
in this book place this issue in its historical context and offer case studies
of Muslim societies from North Africa to Southeast Asia. These fascinating
studies shed light on the impact of the Islamic resurgence on gender issues in
Iran, Egypt, Jordan, Pakistan, Oman, Bahrain, the Philippines, and Kuwait.
Taken together, the essays reveal the wide variety that exists among Muslim
societies and believers, and the complexity of the issues under consideration.
Gender and Globalization in Asia and the Pacific Kathy E. Ferguson 2008-08-01
What is globalization? How is it gendered? How does it work in Asia and the
Pacific? The authors of the sixteen original and innovative essays presented
here take fresh stock of globalization’s complexities. They pursue critical
feminist inquiry about women, gender, and sexualities and produce original
insights into changing life patterns in Asian and Pacific Island societies.
Each essay puts the lives and struggles of women at the center of its
examination while weaving examples of global circuits in Asian and Pacific
societies into a world frame of analysis. The work is generated from within
Asian and Pacific spaces, bringing to the fore local voices and claims to
knowledge. The geographic emphasis on Asia/Pacific highlights the complexity of
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globalizing practices among specific people whose dilemmas come alive on these
pages. Although the book focuses on global, gendered flows, it expands its
investigation to include the media and the arts, intellectual resources,
activist agendas, and individual life stories. First-rate ethnographies and
interviews reach beyond generalizations and bring Pacific and Asian women and
men alive in their struggles against globalization. Globalization cannot be
summed up in a neat political agenda but must be actively contested and
creatively negotiated. Taking feminist political thinking beyond simple
oppositions, the authors ask specific questions about how global practices
work, how they come to be, who benefits, and what is at stake. Contributors:
Nancie Caraway, Steve Derné, Cynthia Enloe, Kathy Ferguson, Maria Ibarra, Gwyn
Kirk, Sally Merry, Virginia Metaxas, Min Dongchao, Monique Mironesco, Rhacel
Parrenas, Lucinda Peach, Vivian Price, Jyoti Puri, Judith Raiskin, Nancy Riley,
Saskia Sassen, Teresia Teaiwa, Chris Yano, Yau Ching.
Philippine Almanac 1990
Commentaries and Jurisprudence on the Civil Code of the Philippines Arturo M.
Tolentino 1979
Cultural Sociology of Divorce Robert E. Emery 2013-01-24 While the formal
definition of divorce may be concise and straightforward (legal termination of
a marital union, dissolving bonds of matrimony between parties), the effects
are anything but, particularly when children are involved. The Americans for
Divorce Reform estimates that "40 or possibly even 50 percent of marriages will
end in divorce if current trends continue." Outside the U.S., divorce rates
have markedly increased across developed countries. Divorce and its effects are
a significant social factor in our culture and others. It might be said that a
whole "divorce industry" has been constructed, with divorce lawyers and
mediators, family counselors, support groups, etc. As King Henry VIII's
divorces showed, divorce has not always been easy or accepted. In some
countries, divorce is not permitted and even in Europe, countries such as
Spain, Italy, Portugal, and the Republic of Ireland legalized divorce only in
the latter quarter of the 20th century. This multi-disciplinary encyclopedia
covers curricular subjects related to divorce as examined by disciplines
ranging from marriage and the family to anthropology, social and legal history,
developmental and clinical psychology, and religion, all through a lens of
cultural sociology. Features: 550 signed entries, A-to-Z, fill 3 volumes (1,500
pages) in print and electronic formats, offering the most detailed reference
work available on issues related to divorce, both in the U.S. and globally.
Cross-References and Further Readings guide readers to additional resources. A
Chronology provides students with context via a historical perspective of
divorce. In the electronic version, the comprehensive Index combines with
Cross-References and thematic Reader's Guide themes to provide convenient
search-and-browse capabilities. For state and nation entries, uniform entry
structure combined with an abundance of statistics facilitates comparison
between and across states and nations. Appendices provide further annotated
sources of data and statistics.
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The Oxford Handbook of International Law in Asia and the Pacific Simon
Chesterman 2019-04-28 The growing economic and political significance of Asia
has exposed a tension in the modern international order. Despite expanding
power and influence, Asian states have played a minimal role in creating the
norms and institutions of international law; today they are the least likely to
be parties to international agreements or to be represented in international
organizations. That is changing. There is widespread scholarly and practitioner
interest in international law at present in the Asia-Pacific region, as well as
developments in the practice of states. The change has been driven by threats
as well as opportunities. Transnational issues such as climate change and
occasional flashpoints like the the territorial disputes of the South China and
the East China Seas pose challenges while economic integration and the
proliferation of specialized branches of law and dispute settlement mechanisms
have also encouraged greater domestic implementation of international norms
across Asia. These evolutions join the long-standing interest in parts of Asia
(notably South Asia) in post-colonial theory and the history of international
law. The Oxford Handbook of International Law in Asia and the Pacific brings
together pre-eminent and emerging specialists to analyse the approach to and
influence of key states of the region, as well as whether truly 'Asian' trends
can be identified and what this might mean for international order.
Family Business Law Declassified Jim Lopez 2016-10-19 This book, authored by
three-time National Book Award winner Jim V. Lopez, helps unveil the answers to
the nagging conundrum: Why do most family businesses experience a meltdown once
they reach the third generation? Family Business Law Declassified: How to Beat
the Third-Generation Curse reveals numerous traps that cause family businesses
to falter and eventually sink into the cesspool of irrelevance and insolvency.
It also offers best practices and countervailing measures to cushion the impact
of the “Buddenbrooks Phenomenon,” thus helping family businesses transcend the
obstacles associated with the third generation.

Instructional Modules on Sex Education for College Students Ma. Alodia C.
Fontanilla 2003
Values Education 1981
Foundation of Education I
Families in a Global Context Charles B. Hennon 2011-02-14 Learn what trends and
factors are influencing families globally How are families the same or
different around the world? Families in a Global Context puts the similarities
and differences into perspective, presenting an in-depth comparative analysis
of family life in 17 countries around the world. Contributors discuss different
countries' family life by using a standard framework to review major influences
and patterns. The framework allows readers to do comparative reflection across
several countries on a variety of daily living elements, including social and
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economic forces such as urbanization and modernization, changes in
gender/courtship/spousal patterns, and war. This book provides an informative
illustration of current as well as future trends of family life worldwide. Each
chapter in Families in a Global Context describes customary types of family
patterns within each country’s social organization and culture. Important
social, economic, political, and other trends are explored in detail, and major
ethnic, religious, or other subcultures are noted emphasizing marriage and
family patterns that differ from the more typical ones. The book is extensively
referenced and includes tables to clearly present data. Countries explored in
Families in a Global Context include: European countries of Wales, Sweden,
Germany, Romania, and Italy African countries of Sierra Leone, South Africa,
and Kenya Middle Eastern countries of Turkey and Iran Asian and Oceanian
countries of India, China, the Philippines, and Australia Latin American
countries of Brazil, Mexico, and Cuba Topics discussed for each country in
Families in a Global Context include: demographics mate selection patterns with
an emphasis on the dynamics of couple formation marital roles the place and
role of children and parenting in families socialization for gender roles
differences in education, employment, and other opportunities major stressors
affecting families, coping, and adaptation aging and life expectancy issues and
much more! Families in a Global Context is an insightful resource for
researchers, educators, and advanced undergraduate and graduate students
investigating comparative family topics of family life around the world and in
cultural context.
Women and Industrialization in Asia Susan Horton 2002-09-26 First published in
1995. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Islamic Family Law in a Changing World 'Abd Allah Ahmad Na'im 2002-08 In
"Islamic Family Law in a Changing World," Abdullahi A. An-Na'im explores the
practice of the Shari'a, commonly known as Islamic Family Law. An-Na'im shows
that the practical application of Shari'a principles is often modified by
theological differences of interpretation, a country's particular customary
practices, and state policy and law.
Asian Courts in Context Jiunn-rong Yeh 2014-12-11 Analyzes courts in fourteen
selected Asian jurisdictions to provide the most up-to-date and comprehensive
interdisciplinary book available.
Obligations and Contracts' 2003 Ed. 2003
DSWD Digest 1988
Official Gazette Philippines 2005
ICIIS and ICESTIIS 2021 Asep Saepudin Jahar 2022-02-23 This book is the
proceedings of the 4th International Colloquium on Interdisciplinary Islamic
Studies (ICIIS), which was held in conjunction with the 1st International
Conference on Education, Science, Technology, Indonesian, and Islamic Studies
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(ICESTIIS) in Jambi, Indonesia, on 20-21 October 2021, using blended platforms,
in person and online. The Graduate School of UIN Syarif Hidayatullah Jakarta
and UIN Sulthan Thaha Saifuddin, Jambi jointly organized the conference. This
conference brought together academic researchers, business professionals, and
graduate students to share their experiences and research findings on a wide
variety of topics related to interdisciplinary Islamic studies. The proceedings
are comprised of 52 high-quality papers chosen from more than 250 submissions.
Islam and medicine, Islamic education, Islamic studies, psychology, the Qur'an
and Hadith, and science and technology are the six issues covered in the
papers. This publication is made possible by the committed steering and
organizing committees who oversaw and organized the conference, as well as the
reviewers for their academic contributions and commitment to assessing papers.
T.H.E. III IN THE 21st CENTURY' 2003 ED.
A Guide to Philippine Legal Materials Fortunato Gupit 1993
Forbidden Family Margaret Sams 1989 The story of how an ordinary, young woman
met the challenges of exxtraordinarily difficult circumstances. It is a love
story, a confession and an apologia. Margaret risked everything to fall in love
with Jerry Sams. She fought successfully to make the relationship with Jerry a
permanent one, to bear and keep their daughter, no matter what the conditions,
and to preserve her new, forbidden family.
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